
Dear Prof Dr Gupta, 
Dear comrades, 

On behalf of the British Group for the Study of the Juche Idea and Association for the 
Study of Songun Politics UK I send greetings to the Asian Regional Institute of the 
Juche Idea on the occasion of its 40th anniversary. I offer my most hearty 
congratulations to the Institute. 

For the past 40 years the ARIJI has played a vanguard role in the study and 
dissemination of the great Juche idea. The ARIJI has striven to apply the Juche idea 
in Asia and contribute to building a new society of independence free from exploitation, 
oppression and domination. 

We wish you further success in your work and good health to all members of the ARIJI. 

yours sincerely  

 

Dr Dermot Hudson  

Chairman British Group for the Study of the Juche Idea  


